
C-470 CORRIDOR PROJECT

PUBLIC  INVOLVEMENT
 You can make a difference!

Public input is an important part of the C-470 Corridor project.  
We encourage you to contact us.

 There are several ways to be involved:

Thank you for your interest in the C-470 Corridor Project.

 Complete tonight's questionnaire.Schedule a presentation from one of 
our project team members for your next civic group, HOA or business 

meeting.Add your name to our mailing list.

E-mail your comments or questions to us at: info@c470.infoReview the 
Web site for up-to-date project information.www.c470.info

Phone us at 303-297-2976,
Contact Jen Babbington.

Fax us at 303-297-2693,
attn. Jen Babbington.Write us at C-470 Corridor

c/o Wilson & Company
999 18th St. Suite 2600

Denver, CO 80202

 

999 18th Street, Suite 2600,  Denver, Colorado 80202
303.297.2976 phone   303.297.2693 fax   www.c470.info


